
Redwood City Señors Softball Club

Minutes for the June 5, 2024 Board of Directors meeting


Meeting brought to order at 6:41 p.m.

The meeting was held in the Gold Room at the Veterans Memorial Building

Board members present: Dennis Logie, Pete Lewis, William Picht, Rick Bowlby, Mike Lake, 
Randy Gavron, Ron Okada and Deborah Coyne

Guest: Pat Michael


AGENDA ITEMS

Secretary’s Report approved

Treasurer’s Report approved

June Tournament, Pat Micheal chair

 Brackets were at 21 teams, the board reduced the brackets to 18.

 Pat will send regrets to the 3 teams

  `	      B.   First-place teams will receive jackets, most likely burgundy in color.

                C.   Volunteers will receive free lunch at the Snack Shack each day

                D.   The Chiefs will be in charge of water and ice delivery to fields

      4.  The Recreation Department has requested new backstop pads for Griffin

            and Bechet fields.  The Board has granted the request but we are waiting 

            for the price quote.   When we receive the quote, we will vote on  

  accepting the price by email.

       5.  Pete Lewis reported the night league was averaging 30 players per Tuesday

            night. Little league is over, so the games will start closer to 7:00. Mike 

            ordered 6 pizzas for June 4, which seemed to be the right amount.

       6.  Rick reported the Spring Fling was a success, we had the right amount

            of food and it was tasty.  Day play pizza was increased to 6 pizzas and 

            they were all consumed.  

       7.  No progress on the recruitment of a new board member to replace Angelo.

       8.  The Holiday party deposit has been made for the Crowne Plaza and the

            contract signed. We will be in a different room but we will have access to

            the foyer for cocktails.

       9.  The board will organize the One Pitch Tournament on Sept. 2 under Pete

             Lewis’s tutelage.

      10.  There will be no Giants outing this year. We are working on new event 

             possibilities.

      11.  We are looking into ways to change the rainline for it to be more cost-effective.

             Mike is investigating Google voice


The meeting ended at 8:45. 

The next meeting is Wednesday, July 3 @ 6:30 p.m.

Minutes submitted by Deborah Coyne


